MINUTES OF WELLESLEY HISTORICAL COMMISSION MEETING OF OCTOBER 15, 2014

Present: members David Wright, Chairman; Lawrence McNally, Vice Chairman; Dwight Lueth; Helen
Robertson; advisory member Joshua Dorin; guest and Trails Committee Vice Chairman Denny Nackoney

Wright called the meeting to order at 7:10pm in the Juliani Room at Wellesley Town Hall.

Minutes: It was moved by McNally, seconded by Lueth, and passed unanimously to approve the
minutes as amended for the WHC meeting of October 7, 2014.

Sudbury Aqueduct Trail: Denny Nackoney of the Trails Committee inquired about the possibility of
removing a small section of a stone wall (possibly of historic value) along Washington Street on the
Cheever property in order to facilitate the creation of a trail connecting the Sudbury Aqueduct to
Washington Street. After discussion, the WHC recommended that Nackoney contact Wellesley College
officials to discuss the logistics of establishing such a trail. No other action was taken by the WHC.

WHC Plaques: Dorin provided copies of research profiles for two houses: 19 Arlington Road and 10
Oakland Street. After discussion, it was moved by Robertson, seconded by Lueth, and passed
unanimously to authorize Dorin to send WHC plaque application materials to the homeowners of the
aforementioned properties.

Town Government Study Committee Questionnaire: The WHC began the process of discussing and
answering the TGSC questionnaire. No action was taken by the WHC.

It was moved by Robertson, seconded by Lueth, and passed unanimously to adjourn the meeting at
9:03pm.

Respectfully submitted,
Joshua Dorin



